[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.png]



[image: image4.jpg]


[image: image2.png]

[image: image3.png]


[image: image4.jpg]                               
World Book Day – 1st March


World Book Day is here again! This year, the children can choose their own books and characters, but we ask that they bring in a copy of the book and tell us about their character in assembly?  


Fairtrade “Big Brew”


We will be holding a Big Brew Coffee Morning on Friday 2nd March from 9.30am until 11am. Donations of cakes/biscuits will be greatly received. All money raised will go to Fairtrade. Please come and join us for a coffee.


PTFA School Bingo


Our annual school bingo will be held at Chipping Village Hall on Sat 10th March. We ask kindly that as many parents as possible can help us out by getting meal vouchers / gift vouchers that we can use as prizes. We will also be holding a non-uniform day on Friday 2nd March to ask kindly for bottles / chocolates for raffle prizes. 
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DT Week


The week beginning 26th February is Design and Technology week. All the children will be designing and making a moving vehicle. The week will incorporate Maths and English as the children will be measuring, weighing, predicting, writing and planning. The juniors’ vehicles will have motors and batteries and all vehicles will hopefully (!) have a wooden frame and chassis. We ask kindly for donations of approximately £2 for each child so that we can source everything that we need and we thank you in anticipation.  Mrs. Cowburn is going to be working with the juniors whilst Miss Taylor will be working in the infants. Miss Taher meanwhile, is out of school on a Forest School’s training course. This means that she is qualified to take groups of children into the great outdoors to do lots of exciting activities. She has also just completed her two-day Outdoor First Aid Training. 








We recently said goodbye to Bobby and wish him success and happiness at his new school. 


We welcome Lauren & Olivia who have joined us today, and have settled in really well already.


SATs Meeting for Year 6 Children and Parents


 Just a gentle reminder that there is a year 6 SATs meeting for children and their parents in school this afternoon at 3.30pm. It will give you the opportunity to ask questions and find out timetables etc.


Friends of Other Faiths


This week, we will be holding our special RE week in school. During the week, we will be inviting guest speakers into school to tell us all about their faiths. We will be learning about Hinduism, Islam, Judaism and Sikhism. We are also going on a visit to a Hindu temple which will be very exciting. We also have Dominic from CAFOD (Catholic Agency For Overseas Development) coming into school to do some workshops with the children. We thank you for supporting your children to be tolerant and inclusive and to have a wider knowledge and understanding of the world around us – something that our Christian faith teaches us.   


Sacramental Programme


The Sacramental Programme begins tomorrow night (Tuesday, 20th Feb) with Father David speaking to parents and children about the programme. The children taking part will be presented in Mass next Sunday with their baptismal candles so please do come to Mass at 9.30am to support their journey if you can. 


Knitting Help!


June Marsden and Eileen Howarth are busy knitting poppies that will be used next November when our children hopefully join in with our local schools at Preston Guild Hall for a special armistice production. If you can help to knit poppies, or know anyone who can knit, please can you let the ladies or school know. Thankyou.











